
From:   Michael Lewis   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   March 21, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0168-EX-ST-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please be advised that a response to the above-referenced inquiry was sent via email from Michael
Lewis, Wiley Rein LLP, to Ms. Leann Nguyen, FCC, on March 21, 2016.


